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Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 11:10AM
To: swennberg@state.pa.us 7; 9 ACT -1 PM |: - 0
Cc: boscola@pasenate.com; rtomlinson@pasen.gov; mmcgeeha@pahouse.net; *

wadolph@pahousegop.com; sstephenson@parentenet.coqi; JI?RQr, ., ,T/V,.,
Subject: PICPA Comments on SBOA Final Regulation re: Biennial r # i e w M f <^_uL:UUIM
Attachments: PICPA's Comments on Final RegsJ3iennial Renewal Fees.pdK Vr [)W

Mr. Wennberg:

Attached please find a copy of the Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants1 (PICPA) comments on the
State Board of Accountancy's Final Regulation relating to biennial renewal fees (#16A-5512).

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Peter Calcara at
717.232.1821 or pcakara@picpa.org at your convenience.

Thank you,

Leann Hewett | Coordinator - Government Relations
Pennsylvania Institute of CPAs | 500 N. 3rd Street, Suite 600A | Harrisburg, PA 17101
(717) 232-1821 | Fax (717) 232-7708 | WWW.pJCpa.Qrg

PICPA. Experience the Value! Search PICPA's Peer-to-Peer Directory for technical advice or sign-up to be a consultant.

The opinions expressed herein are my own, and do not reflect those of the Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants, or the
Institute/Foundation's officers, members or employees.

-% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.



Experience the value!®
Pennsylvania Institute of
Certified Public Accountants

October 1, 2009

Via E-Mail and First-Class Mail

Samuel J. Stephenson, CPA, Chair
State Board of Accountancy
2601 North Third Street
P.O. Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649

Re: Final Regulation—Biennial Renewal Fees H6A-5512)

Dear Mr. Stephenson:

The Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants (PICPA) appreciates the
opportunity to review the State Board of Accountancy's final rulemaking relating to biennial
renewal fees for CPAs, pubic accountants and CPA firms. At this time we have no additional
comments.

PICPA is a professional association of more than 20,000 CPAs working to improve the
profession and better serve the public interest. Founded in 1897, PICPA is the second-oldest
CPA organization in the United States. Membership includes practitioners in public
accounting, industry, government and education.

Peter N.Calcara
Vice President—Government Relations

cc: Hon. Robert Tomlinson, Chair, Senate Consumer Protection and Professional
Licensure Committee
Hon. Lisa Boscola, Democratic Chair, Senate Consumer Protection and Professional
Licensure Committee
Hon. Michael McGeehan, Chair, House Professional Licensure Committee
Hon. William Adolph, Republican Chair, House Professional Licensure Committee
Hon. Arthur Coccodrilli, Chair, Independent Regulatory Review Commission
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